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Correction to “‘Your project 
was cute’”

CMAJ has been made aware of an error 
that occurred in the Oct. 23, 2023, issue.1

The article should have included 
an acknowledgement statement thank­
ing Paul Linton, Lucy Trapper, George 
Diamond and the research committee of 
the Cree Board of Health and Social Ser­
vices of James Bay, as well as Debbie 
Friedman and Johanne Morel of the Mont­
réal Children’s Hospital.

This has been corrected at cmaj.ca.
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